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Winter Fellowship 
 

Winter Fellowship will be taking place online on March 13, 2021. 
Winter Virtual Fellowship will be an event with games (such as 
Among Us, Jack Box Games, Kahoot, and more!) and Classes (such as 
Elangomat training, Brotherhood Ceremonies, History of the OA, and 
more!). The event will take place over Zoom. We’ll do our best to 
make this an exciting and engaging event despite the circumstances. 
Hope to see you there! 

 
 

Matthew Kantola 

2021 Lodge Vice Chief of Program  

 
MARCH 2021 

 

Upcoming Events 
COUNCIL OF CHIEFS 
ZOOM 
SAT., MARCH 13 
WINTER FELLOWSHIP 
ZOOM 
MARCH 13 
COUNCIL OF CHIEFS 
ZOOM 
SAT., APRIL 10 
HONOR THE BROTHERHOOD 
NORCAL PROPERTY 
APRIL 9 - 10 
COUNCIL OF CHIEFS 
ZOOM 
SAT., MAY 1 
LASSEN ORDEAL 
CAMP LASSEN 
MAY 14 - 16 
COUNCIL OF CHIEFS 
ZOOM 
SAT., MAY 29 
WINTON ORDEAL 
CAMP WINTON 
JUNE 4 - 6 
COUNCIL OF CHIEFS 
ZOOM 
SAT., JULY 10 

Se-Kaw-Ke
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Chapter Meeting Times/Locations 
Achach 

Yolano District 
Meets on the second 
Thursday of each month 
from 7:30 p.m. on 
Zoom. 

Aihamuk 
Placer District 
No Set meeting time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cha-Pi-Di 
American River District 
Meets on the second 
Thursday of the month at 
7 p.m. on Zoom. 

Histam Yani 
Buttes Area District 
We meet on the second 
Thursday of each month 
at 6:30 p.m. 

Nisenan 
Pioneer Express District 
Meets on the first 
Wednesday of each 
month at 7 p.m. on 
Zoom. 

Teleeka Liwa 
Three Rivers District 
Meets on the third 
Thursday at 7 p.m. on 
Zoom. 

Wintun 
Northern Rivers District  
Meets on the third 
Wednesday of each 
month at 7 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Errors in the info above?  Send updates to lodgesecretary@yamanginacha.org 

 

Your Chapter Here 
Aihamuk: 
The Aihamuk Chapter has been slowly growing back from the recent merging. 
With chapter activities including game nights and OA training, make sure to 
come on to the zoom meeting if you have free time. 
 
Nisenan: 
Covid-19 has been a massive hit for everyone, this includes organizations like Scouting. 
Current many parts of scouting have moved Online. Some of the things that we love in 
the OA like food and camping have shut down. We all know this, so how has everyone 
reacted? My chapter has moved online and have not done any outdoor activities in a 
while. The last one we did was in February of 2020. So here is what our Chapter has 
been doing online. We have done what everyone else has, I pull up a slide show and 
screen share it. The games we play are usually jeopardy or a quick ka-hoot, you can find 
these quick online and they are fun to play. That is all we have done for now. Keep safe 
everyone, and hopefully by summer we can enjoy Food, Fun and Fellowship in person. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Order of the Arrow 
Amagni Nacha Lodge 47 

 
Golden Empire Council 
Boy Scouts of America 

 
LODGE LEADERSHIP 

Lodge Chief .........................Jackson Reid 
Vice-Chiefs: 
  VC of Program ............ Matthew Kantola 
  Lodge Secretary ...............Evan Schilling 
  VC of Inductions ........... Robbie Trygstad 
  VC of Camping ............................ Vacant 
  VC of AIA Dance/Drum ................ Vacant 
  VC of AIA Ceremonies ................ Vacant 
  VC of Training ............................. Vacant 
  VC of Finance .................  Nick Gladding 
Past Lodge Chief ................ Charlie Lovell 
 

LODGE ADVISORS 
Lodge Adviser .................. John Ganaway 
Supreme Chief of the Fire James Rhodes-
Dreyer  
Staff Adviser ..................... Greg Anderson 
Finance Adviser .............. Steve Anderson 
Technology/LM Adviser ....... Mike Gaffney 
Programs Adviser .................. Ron Cowen 
Inductions Adviser ............... Bill Heberger 
Camping Adviser .................. Ann Kantola 
AIA Dance/Drum AdviserDavid Thompson 
AIA Ceremonies Adviser ...... Mark Liechty 
Training Adviser ........... David Goldsberry 
Trading Post Adviser ............. Terryl Tocci 
Vigil Adviser .................................. Vacant 
Past Lodge Adviser .............. Don Wersky 

 
 

Copyright © 2021   Amangi Nacha Lodge 
 

Visit the Lodge website:   
http://www.amanginacha.org 

 
 

mailto:lodgesecretary@yamanginacha.org
http://www.amanginacha.org/Troop117ShingleSprings/
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2021 Dues 
Have you paid this year’s lodge dues? If not then head 
over to the Golden Empire Council website or use the QR 
code down below to take you there. 
 

 
 
Dues are just $15.00 and the Arrow Pass which covers 
dues, Winter Fellowship, All Ordeals (May, June, and 
August), Fall Fellowship, Takachsin, and Lodge Dinner for 
$120.00. 
 
 

2021 LEC Youth Introductions 

Hello, I'm Robbie Trygstad and I am from Davis, 
California. I am a member of Crew 66 and a Scouter with 
Troop 111. I am also an Eagle Scout, Class of 2018. 
Outside of scouting and school, I ice skate. I am excited 
to be your Vice Chief of Inductions. 

Hello all, I am Evan Schilling and I am your 2021 Lodge 
Secretary. I am a member of Troop 224 in the Nisenan 
Chapter (chapter I reside in) and Crew 66 in Achach. I am 
a Life scout working on finishing my eagle after 4 (almost 
5) years of being the same rank. Outside of scouts and 
school, I do a lot of media work and am a former cross-
country runner trying to get back into it after a knee 
injury. I look forward to what this year holds and I can’t 
wait for all the fun we will have. 

Hello, my name is Matthew Kantola and I'm the 2021 
Vice Chief of Program. I've been in Boy Scouts since I was 
a Tiger cub and I started OA as Chapter VC of Program 
my first year and then spent the next 2 consecutive years 
as Chapter until becoming Lodge VC of Program in 2020. 
I look forward to making the program of this year as fun 
and entertaining as possible to make up for the 
unfortunate year we've had. WWW! 

My name is Jackson Reid and I am the 2021 Amangi 
Nacha Lodge Chief. I am a Life Scout and Junior Assistant 
Scoutmaster for Troop 94 Folsom, working towards my 
Eagle. I have been a Scout for the majority of my life 
starting as a Tiger Scout in 2010. Throughout my 
experience I have served in a number of leadership roles. 
The most notable of these were Chapter Chief for the 
Cha-Pa-Di chapter as well as SPL for my troop, serving in 
both from 2018 to 2019. Last year I was the Lodge Vice 
Chief of Camping and had a lot of fun in that role. My 
favorite memories from Scouts have mainly come from 
the OA, with my favorite memory being of my Ordeal, 
which I went through in 2017. In 2019 I had the privilege 
of attending the 24th World Scout Jamboree where I got 
to meet and become friends with Scouts from all over 
the world. Aside from Scouting, I enjoy swimming, 
soccer, and reading. I have been swimming on a team for 
12 years now and was a Swimmer Coach for one of those 
years. I am excited for the coming year and look forward 
to the reintegration of in-person activities!  

Hi all, this is Nick Gladding and I am your VC of Finance. I 
have been in the lodge since 2016 and am ready to serve 
on the lodge level. I have attended the NOAC in 2018 as 
well as the World Jamboree in 2019. I have had a lot of 
fun in scouting and hope to make your experience in the 
lodge a lot of fun as well. 
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Chief’s Message 

Brothers, 

Quarantine has been a difficult time for many. I 
know it has been for me. Working virtually is not the 
easiest and can be frustrating at times. Not having 
seen friends and family in person in months is 
painful as well. We all want to return to in-person 
activities as soon as we can, but until then there are 
things that we need to get done.  

 The 2021 Induction season is well on its way and 
while many troops might not want to hold an 
election this year, we can still promote Camping and 
display our cheerful service through unit visitations. 
I would encourage the youth in our lodge to 
consider volunteering to run a chapter visitation. To 
the adults, keep advising your youth and pushing 
them to reach their potentials. Although we don't 
know the number of candidates we will have at the 
end, we can make a difference within the troops we 
visit and simultaneously encourage youth to become 
interested in our Order. We now have a unique 
opportunity to pay more attention to those who are 
elected and can give them more personalized 
guidance through their journey with the OA. I would 
challenge each chapter to get at least 90% of their 
candidates to attend one of the three Ordeals that 
we will be holding this summer.  

While we may not be able to see each other in-
person presently, we can maintain that sense of 
fellowship that is essential to our Order by meeting 
with each other online. If you haven't checked out 
what your Chapter has been doing, now would be a 
great time to get involved again. There will be an 

opportunity this upcoming March 13th to reconnect 
with your fellow arrowmen at Winter Fellowship! 
Even if you won’t be able to stay online for the 
entirety of the event, it would be nice to see you 
there, even if it is just for a moment.  

In-person or not, I am looking forward to a great 
year with the Lodge and am excited for the great 
events that we have lined up for this term! 

Jackson Reid 
2021 Lodge Chief 
 
 

Chiefs, Vice-Chiefs, and Advisers –  
Encourage your Arrowmen to contribute to the 
newsletter so we can get it going again. 
 
Chapters – designate a youth member to be the 
focal point for providing information and have 
the communications adviser work with him. 
 
  

 Send articles for the newsletter to  
lodgesecretary@amanginacha.org 
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